
From: Tahir Ebrahim 
Sent: Thursday, March 2, 2023 9:10:34 PM 
To: Heather Johnson (Cllr); Edmund Frondigoun (Cllr); Lotis Bautista (Cllr); 
Danny Beales (Cllr); Nasrine Djemai (Cllr); Lloyd Hatton (Cllr); Liam Martin-Lane 
(Cllr); Andrew Parkinson (Cllr); Will Prince (Cllr); Tom Simon (Cllr); Sue Vincent 
(Cllr); Sagal Abdi-Wali (Cllr) 
Subject: O2 centre redevelopment  
  
Dear Councillors  
 
You are aware of the massive public opposition to this development and yet 
nothing is being done to stop this redevelopment.  This is not in the borough's 
interest whatsoever but the pursuit of profit is the only motivating factor. 
 
It is a gross overdevelopment of the area - just look at the JW3 development 
and impact it has had on the local traffic and amenities - and it is miniscule 
compared to this proposal. 
 
There is not the infrastructure to accommodate 5,000 more people in this area 
- the roads, rail and all other infrastructure cannot cope with it.  All amenities 
are already congested and at maximum capacity.   
 
I have lived in the area for 20 years and have seen the over-development 
happening more and more - the area has become so congested and is already 
at maximum. 
 
Put a stop to this development before it has disastrous consequences in the 
area.  I have written to all 12 of you as you, as a body, need to pay attention to 
the massive public opposition to this development. 
 
Tahir Ebrahim 
NW6 
 


